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Easter Bunny Hop Fundraiser 
On the last day of term, everyone took part in the 
bunny hop event to raise money for both Sport Relief 
and school PE resources. The wonderful Friends group 
set up several obstacle courses across the playground, 
including space hoppers, benches, skipping, beanbags 
and egg and spoon balancing. All the children, from F1 
to Year 6 had a go at completing the obstacle course 
as many times as they could. 
A huge thank you to the parents and staff who worked 
so hard to organise the event, to the sponsors who 
supported the cause, and to the children who took 
part so enthusiastically! The event raised £1,100! 
Congratulations to Isobel Buyukertas in F2, who raised 
the most money for the school and will receive a prize. 

 

 Website 
Huge apologies for the website being down over the 
Easter holidays. We have now got it up and running 
again! Do please check the website for regular news 
and updates on our progress since Ofsted. 
 

School Dinners 
The cost of school dinners for this term is £35.15. 
Please see Ms Cahill to pay for the term if you haven’t 
already. 

Summer Term Assemblies 
Class assemblies are at 2.45 every Friday. This term 
will be: 
2nd May—Year 5 
9th May—Year 3 
16th May—Year 1 
 
 
Coming up 
Y5 Wigmore Hall Music Workshops, starting on 
Wednesday May 7th 
SATs week for Year 6—Monday 12th May 
Walk to School Week—Monday 19th May 
Y6 Kayaking at Westminster Boating Base, starting on 
Wednesday 21st May 
Church service—all welcome—Thursday 22nd May 
End of Term 5: Friday 23rd May 
 
 
Summer Fair 
Our school summer fair will be 
on Saturday 21st June, between 
12 and 3.30. Do keep the date 
free and plan to come along! 
 
 
 
 

Clubs 
We have another wonderful range of clubs on offer 
this term. Hopefully by now you will have heard from 
Ms Lo about which clubs your children have been allo-
cated. All clubs start next week (except Tuesday choir 
club).  
 
I do hope you all had a wonderful break over the Easter 
holidays. It’s great to see you all back again for another 
term. Have a great Bank Holiday weekend and we’ll see 
you again on Tuesday! 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
Emily Norman, Headteacher 


